
	
	

	
	

	
133 Enterprise Street Evansville, WI 53536 

 
 
 
 
 
March 10, 2025 
 
Dear A.Y. McDonald Pumps Division Customer, 
         
As we continue our commitment to provide high-quality pump products, we want to inform you of 
an upcoming price adjustment. Due to ongoing increases in material, manufacturing, and 
operational costs, we will be implementing a price increase of 3-5% on average, effective April 8, 
2025. 
 
Advanced copies of the new pump price list in Excel and PDF formats will be available to registered 
users on our website on March 31, 2025. To access the advanced copies, please register or log in 
to our customer portal at aymcdonald.com by clicking on the Login icon found in the top right 
corner of our website. If you would like a link to the new price lists sent to you automatically, visit 
our homepage to sign up for A.Y. Alerts. Should you need assistance with pricing or logging in to our 
customer portal, please contact the pump department, call our Customer Service Department at 1-
800-292-2737, or email sales@aymcdonald.com. 
 
A.Y. McDonald Pumps Division appreciates your understanding and thanks you for your support of 
our business. Please contact the pump department or me directly with any questions you may have.  
 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Steve Potts 
National Sales Manager 


